
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd April 2022 
 

Dear parents and children, 

It has been great to start our Summer term, mostly in the sun! 

I hope you all had a restful Easter break. We have lots of exciting 
plans for this Summer Term. 

Adam Khan 

 

Rocksteady Rockstars 

Just before we broke up, each of our three Rocksteady 
bands performed a song for their parents and Year 5 in 
a special mini-concert. 

   
The musicians did a great job performing in front a live 
audience. Kostas, their music teacher, was delighted 
with the progress they have made. Well done guys!  

 

Clubs 
Clubs will start next week. 

If you are collecting 

children after a club, 

please come to the KS1 

playground. 

Important dates this term: 
 

26/04/22 – Y3 and Y4 Swimming starts for 12 weeks 
27/04/22 – Image Theatre Performance 
29/04/22 – Whole School Fitathon (Cuddle-Cot Fundraiser) 
04/05/22 – Y6 Chester Races Event 
05/05/22 – FOH Annual Coin Competition 
19/05/22 – FOH Disco 
21/06/22 – Sports Day 

Super Mini - Kickers 

Well done to our youngest sporting stars. Isaac, Charlie, Thomas, 
Aaron, Harry, Rory from Reception took part in a regional football 
tournament and came 3rd!  

   
They were proud to show their medals in today’s assembly.  

FOH Disco 

After having to postpone the annual Easter FOH Disco, the children had a great time 
on Thursday. Thanks FOH for your continued fundraising.  

     

 



 
 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writing Celebrations in Year 3! 

Mrs Barlow sent some of her amazing writers to see me with their recent 
work. Well done Alex, Sam and William who were rightly proud of their 
writing. 

   
 
 

St Paul’s Spring Fair – Hillside School Band Performance 

During the Easter break, the school band performed at St Paul's Church spring fair. We have had some 
lovely reports that the children were ‘a credit to the school and performed amazingly well’. What great 
feedback, particularly as numbers are currently quite low. 

       

Parents please note that band practice continues this term every Friday straight after school.  

 

 

 
 

Storyhouse Poet 

Emilia (Y5) was the pride of Hillside on 
Friday 1st April when she was picked to 
read her own Refugee poem to a large 
audience at the Storyhouse, Chester. 

    
Well done Emilia and thank you also to 
Miss Monaghan for taking her (and 
bringing her back in time to perform again 
at the Easter Story assembly). 


